
Kevin Murray 

From: gm@theshermanrestaurant.com
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2008 9:21 AM
To: Kevin Murray
Subject: [FWD: FW: The Photograph]
Attachments: 246884450-M.jpg

04/09/2008

  
===================================  
  
  
 I hereby assert that I represent, The Sherman (restaurant),  the sole owner of the exclusive copyright of the 
attached photo of The Sherman (ship). 
  
Permission is granted to copy, distribute and/or modify this photograph under the terms of  the GNU Free 
Documentation license, Version 1.2 or any later version published by the Free Software Foundation; with no 
Invariant Sections, no Front-Cover Texts, and no Back-Cover Texts. A copy of the license is included in the 
section entitled "GNU Free Documentation license".  

I acknowledge that The Sherman  grants anyone the right to use the work in a commercial product and 
to modify it according to their needs, provided that they abide by the terms of the license.  
I am aware that The Sherman  always retain copyright of  this  work, and retain s  the right to be 
attributed in accordance with the license chosen. Modifications others make to the work will not be 
attributed to The Sherman. 
I acknowledge that The Sherman  cannot withdraw this agreement, and that the content may or may not 
be kept permanently on a Wikimedia project. 

  
  
Ivor Bradley 
General Manager 
The Sherman 
April 7, 2008 


